MICHAEL L. KURZ

RABBI

HARRY ROUTMAN

PRESIDENT

House of Israel Congregation

Sharon, Pennsylvania

OSCAR BEN ROSENBLUM
TREASURER

A. FREYMAN
SECRETARY

Dear Friend,

The Board of Directors of your Synagogue has received a complaint from Mr. Brick, the Kosher butcher, to the effect that he is not receiving the complete support of the community--- to which support he is rightfully entitled!

It stands to reason that, if we are to have a Kosher butcher in Sharon, we must fully support him--- otherwise his business venture will be a failure, and he will be forced to locate elsewhere!

We hope our members have not so soon forgotten the hardships and inconvenience caused by the lack of a Kosher butcher in Sharon, and fully understand the necessity of making it possible for him to stay here!

If you, as a resident of this community, are buying kosher meat elsewhere, you're doing this kosher butcher, and other members of our community, a grave injustice!

It may be, that you have a valid reason for not patronizing the local kosher butcher. If that is the case, the members of the Board will appreciate it greatly if you will contact any one of them and offer any suggestions and criticism you may care to make. All complaints will be held in strictest confidence, and your name will not be used if you so desire.

We feel that it is incumbent upon every individual who buys kosher meat, to patronize our own local butcher and not buy meat elsewhere. Will you help us, therefore, maintain one of the services to which all of our members are entitled?

Sincerely,

Harry Routman, Chmn.
Board of Directors,
House of Israel Synagogue.